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MICHIGAN CREDIT UNION LEAGUE & AFFILIATES






“Communication – a tool for developing mutual understanding”

with 
David Wheatley (Humanergy)
We communicate a lot – and communication often lets us down. People can misinterpret, misunderstand or make assumptions that lead us along paths to failure. In this session participants will understand how communication is the tool to achieve mutual understanding and that this mutual understanding is what eliminates the challenges we can have.

Tuesday, May 15, 2012 
6:15 – 7:00: Dinner (
7:00 – 8:30: Educational Session

$25 per person
Door Prizes
Location: University of Michigan Credit Union
4440 Jackson Rd. Ann Arbor, MI 48103
Menu: Light dinner including pizza, salad, beverages and dessert
Reservation Deadline: May 4, 2012

If an individual wishing to attend this meeting has a disability that requires special 

accommodations, please contact Harriet Hughes at (734) 662-8200.

	To attend this event, please send your reservation by May 4, along with a check payable to:

Jackson Chapter of Credit Unions         OR       Huron Valley Chapter of Credit Unions 

Attn: Rebekah Risner - EECU                                 Attn: Harriet Hughes - UMCU
PO Box 4100                                                           PO Box 7850                                               
Jackson, MI  49204                                                 Ann Arbor, MI 48107
517-990-3781                                                          734-662-8200, ext. 2450
rebekah@eecu.us                                                  harrieth@umcu.org
Number of participants: _____  X $25.00
Total amount enclosed: $ ____________

 Credit Union  _______________________________________________________

 Address __________________________________________________________

 Contact Person _____________________________Phone___________________

Please include the names of the attendees with your RSVP and payment. Thank You!


The Huron Valley and Jackson Chapters of Credit Unions invite all Michigan credit union employees and volunteers to join us for an educational session. 











